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Dr. A.K. Nzuki 

The new TTB Managing 
Director 

  
 

Tanzania Tourist Board is happy to introduce its Electronic Newsletter. The Board of Directors, Management 
and staff welcome’s you to subscribe where by you will receive Boards’s and Tanzania Tourism industry latest 
updates. 

 
The President of the United 
Republic of Tanzania  
H.E. Jakaya Mrisho Kikwete 

Tanzania to host World Economic 
Forum 2010. May 5 -7 
 
‘Jambo’ and a very warm welcome to all participants 
of the World Economic Forum! 
 
This year, the United Republic of Tanzania is happy 
to host the World Economic Forum on Africa 2010 
which will take place from May 5th – 7th, in Dar es 
Salaam, the commercial city of Tanzania. 
View details >>>  

 

Domestic Tourism campaign gets a 
new twist: 
 
The Minister for Natural Resources and Tourism, 
Hon Shamsa Mwangunga when lauching the 
Domestic Tourism campaign at the Mwalimu 
J.K.Nyerere grounds during Dar es salaam 
International Trade Fair 2009 
View details >>>  

 

Miss Domestic Tourism visits schools  
The Tanzania Miss Domestic Tourism 2009 (Sia 
Ndaskoi during her campaign at one of the schools in 
Dar es salaam. 
View details >>>  

 

 

Latest news 
 

TTB gets a new Boss! 
 
The President of United Republic of 
Tanzania H. E. Jakaya Mrisho Kikwete 
has appointed Dr. Aloyce Nzuki the 
new Managing Director of the Tanzania 
Tourist Board. Dr. Nzuki takes over 
from Mr. Peter J. Mwenguo who retired 
officially in December 2009. 
Read more >>> 

 
TTB joins Facebook and 
twitter 
Become a Fan of the Tanzania Tourists’ 
Board Facebook page and twitter , 
interact with other Fans and receive the 
latest updates from the Board  
Read more >>>  

 
Sand River /Bologonja 
border point IS CLOSED  
Tanzania Tourist Board (TTB) would 
like to inform the public that, the Sand 
River/Bologonja Border the crossing 
point connecting Maasai Mara Game 
Reserve in Kenya and Serengeti 
National Park in Tanzania IS NOT 
OPEN  
Read more >>>  
   

 

http://www.tanzaniatouristboard.com/blog/index.php
http://www.tanzaniatouristboard.com/news/Documents/BOLOGONJA_BORDER.pdf
http://tanzaniatouristboard.com/blog/news-highlights/25-miss-utalii-wa-ndani-atembelea-shule-dar-es-salaam.html
http://www.tanzaniatouristboard.com/pages/ttb_domestictourism.php
http://tanzaniatouristboard.com/blog/news-highlights/28-world-economic-forum-on-africa-2010-dsm-tanzania.html


  
Tanzania Tourist Board, IPS Building, 3rd Floor, P.O.Box 2485 Dar es SalaamTel.+255-22-2111244/5, 2113144 Fax: +255-22-
211642 Email: safari@ud.co.tz Website: http://www.tanzaniatouristboard.go.tz  

 
To ensure you receive our newsletter, make sure you add safari@ud.co.tz to your address book. If you prefer not to receive future 
email from the TTB, please unsubscribe here.  
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